
The Chairman Eng. Dr. Gitau and Chief Technologist Mr. Chweya met with CAE Internal 
Auditors Mr. Githinji and Mr. Kiilu on 3oth October, 2014 at Chairman's office Main Campus. 

The purpose to the meeting was to give report to the Internal Audit that was carried on 7th 
October 2014. Issues raised and observed during the audit were discussed and the corrective 
action to be taken.  Also present was the secretary to the department Ms. Nina and ICT 
Technologist Ms. Mwangi 

 


